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To all members of our unit.

Dear Comrades,

Sub: Submission of Life Certificate by Super Senior Citizens.

In order to mitigate the hardships faced by persons of the age of 80 years and
above Government of India has issued directives to the Banks to the effect that such
Super Senior Citizens can submit the Life Certificate from 1st October itself.

The circular issued by our Head Office, in this regard is attached. Super Seniors are
requested to make use of this facility.

All the members are also advised to note the same and help our Super Seniors in
their area.

B.Lakshminarayana
Hon.Secretary.

Encl ; as above

All Correspondence to:

B.Lakshminarayana, No.1317, 11th Main, 5th A Cross,
Srinivasanagar Il Phase, B.S.K. Il Stage,
BANGALORE - 560 050.
Mob: 9845443998; Email:balana5é6@gmail.com
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Circular to All Branches/ Offices in Indian Union

fAsg/Sub: Submission of Life Certificate-Super senior Citizen pensioners

Department of Pension & Pensioners’ Welfare, Ministry of personnel, Public Grievances
& Pensions, Govt. of India vide ifs circular no 1/20/2018—P&PW(E). As per observation of
their office Senior Pensioners (80 years and above) are facing a lot of difficulties
standing in quUeues while giving the Life Certificates in November.

It has therefore, been decided by the Government that Senior Pensioners aged 80
years and above be allowed to give their Life Certificate w.e f 1st October every year
instead of November which would be valid till 30t November of the subsequent year.
The remaining pensioners below the age of 80 years may continue to give their Life

Certificate in November as per existing provision of CPAQ Scheme booklet.

All Branches/Offices are advised fo take a careful note of the above Directions for
ensuring meticulous compliance.

Deputy Ge eral Manager
Financial Inclusion & ARBD
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